
   

 

Tuesday 3rd January 2017 Happy New Year! 

 

Welcome back everyone and we hope you all had 
a wonderful Christmas. It was lovely to chat to 

the children this morning on their return to 
school. We have a busy term planned with lots 
more exciting learning opportunities for your 

children so please make sure you keep up to date 
with what is happening. 

 

 

After School Clubs 

Next week our clubs start again. The Tuesday will be a cheerleading club for pupils 

from Reception - Year 6. Please reserve your place at the office. There is a maxi-

mum of 20 pupils who will be allowed to do this and we do expect that children 

who are allocated a place attend each week as we are paying a considerable 

amount of money to run this club. It will run from 3-4pm each week for this half 

term. 

Next Thursday our football club will also start and this will be for children in Recep-

tion, year 1 and year 2. It will be from 3-4pm again and Newcastle United Coaches 

will run this club. Again please book at the office for this club and again a maxi-

mum of 20 places are available. 
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UPCOMING Dates for the diary 

 

Tues 10th January - Year 5/6 visit to Pizza Express 

Tues 10th January - Cheerleading after school club starts 3-4pm 

Thurs 12th January - NUFC football coaching after school 3-4pm for KS1 

Thurs 12th January - Y4/5 half day cycling 

Tues 17th January -Y1/2 visit to Pizza Express 

Wed 25th January - Warburtons in school to deliver workshop to KS2 

Wed 25th January - NHS Dental Survey for all 5 year olds in school  

Thurs 26th January -Warburtons in school to deliver workshop to KS1 

Thurs 26th January - Y4/5 full day cycling 

Wed 8th February - Y5/6 visit to Hancock museum  

Thurs 9th February -Y4/5 half day cycling 

 


